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Money Raised by the PTFA and School during Christmas Fundraising Activities 
I am delighted to be able to inform you that the PTFA raised an amazing £3,610 at our Christmas Fayre and other 
Christmas Fundraising Events.  Once again, thank you to Lorraine, Chair of our PTFA and everyone who helped out to 
make this such a success.  We really do need more people to join the PTFA as there are currently only three members.  
This is an ideal way to meet other parents, school staff and to make a difference to the school your child attends. 

We are also delighted to inform you that the school also raised an equally amazing amount of £970 during their 
Christmas Performances and Christmas Winter Wonderland Events.  This brings the total raised to £4,580.  Thank you 
for your generosity in supporting these events. 

A reminder that our fundraising plan is to purchase laptops which can be used by the children in class 
and then ultimately repurpose the IT suite to make this more of a community hub so WATCH THIS 
SPACE. 

Thank yous  
I would like to say a “BIG” thank you to Santa for taking time out of his busy schedule to come and 
read a story to the children.  They had a fabulous time.  If you have not already done so, why not 
take a look at the pictures on our Facebook Page. 

Goodbye 
This week we said goodbye Mrs Hull and Mrs Ovens.  We wish them well in their future activities and hope that they 
will visit us from time to time.  We will miss them very much. 

Year 2 Music Tuition 
We have just been informed by the Hampshire Music Service that our Ukulele teacher has resigned and they are looking 
for a new staff member to replace her.  Unfortunately, this will not be in time for the start of January so lessons will not 
resume immediately.  We will inform you once a new teacher has been appointed and lessons came recommence.  No 
charge will be made until lessons resume. 

Forest School Sessions 
A new timetable for next half term has been sent out with this Flier.  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North 
Door and the South Door.  You are also able to check the timetable by clicking the following link Spring A Timetable 
2023. 

Lunch Menu 
The menu when we return after the Christmas break will be:  Week 2.  Please click on the following link to access the 
menu online: menu.  Paper copies are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class 
window.  

School closes today, 16 December for the Christmas break.  Tuesday 03 January is an INSET Day and the school will 
reopen on Wednesday 04 January at 8.45am, breakfast club will be open at the normal time of 7.45am for those children 
attending.  

I should like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas (you never 
know, it might even be a white Christmas!) and I look forward to 
seeing you and the children on Wednesday 04 January at the 
start of the new term.  Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher    

https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Forest-School-timetable-Spring-A-2023.pdf
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/12/Forest-School-timetable-Spring-A-2023.pdf
https://www.purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/School-Lunches-April-2022-to-October-2022.pdf

